MASS INTENTIONS

Saturday, June 28th (5:00 p.m.) **T** Lucien Godureau

Sunday, June 29th (9:00 a.m.) **T** Desneiges Girard
(11:00 a.m.) - St. Vital Parish & Parishioners

Wednesday, July 2nd (7:00 p.m.) **T** Adrien Berube

Thursday, July 3rd (9:00 a.m.) **T** Alma Johansson

Saturday, July 5th (5:00 p.m.) **T** Fred Kapphan

As no bulletin is printed for July and August the **Mass Intentions** for the months of **July and August** will be **posted on the bulletin board** at the back of the church

BULLETIN ADVERTISING – If you are interested in advertising on the back cover of the bulletin (Sept 2014-June 2015) please contact Louise at 780-929-2233.

One Rock Festival of Faith (note change of venue)

This year's provincewide One Rock Festival of Faith is being held at the Tsuu T'ina Rodeo Grounds in Bragg Creek on **August 15, 16, & 17**. We invite all young adults and their families to come and experience this beautiful event. One Rock promises to be a life-changing experience as there will be Mass with five Bishops - including Bishop Gregory Bittman - music from well-known artists and speakers including John Angotti and Jason Evert, local bands, lots of food trucks, childcare services by the Couples for Christ, camping and motor home space. For more information on volunteering or to find out more about One Rock please visit www.onerock.ca. Come and be blessed!

Marriage Saving Program

During the Retrouvaille program a series of presentations is given by a team of three couples and a Catholic priest. The team presents a technique of communication that enables you to take a good look at most areas of your relationship. After each presentation you have time in the privacy of your room to discuss the previous presentation. For confidential information or to register for the program beginning with a weekend on **August 15-17**, email info@HelpourMarriage.ca, phone 780-577-1474 or visit www.HelpOurMarriage.com.

TIME TO PLAN FOR SUMMER!!

Camp Encounter is a Catholic-Christian year-round camp located one hour northwest of Edmonton, Alberta, and situated on 100 acres of beautiful lakeshore and forest terrain. Rich in history, adventure, and education we offer year round programs including; a residential summer camp, school programs, and weekend facility rentals. Check out their website at www.campencounter.com.

OUR LADY OF VICTORY CAMP, located northwest of Red Deer, offers week-long summer camps for youth run by young adults. Facilities include cabins equipped with bunk beds, serviced washrooms including showers, a chapel, a kitchen and complete dining facilities, and a large meeting hall. OLVC can accommodate up to 160 persons and is available for rentals year round. Check out their website at www. olvc.ab.ca.

Last Bulletin of the Summer!

ministries schedules. Have a great summer!

As you may know, this is the last bulletin of the summer. To stay up to date over the summer on any important information please feel free to check the parish website at:

www.saintvitalparish.com. Here you will find all bulletins and the parish calendar. You will also find announcements, daily readings, information about parish groups, mass times, and

Seeking? Questioning?

Have you always wanted to learn more about the Catholic faith? Are you interested in becoming Catholic? Have you been baptized but have yet to be confirmed or receive first communion? Do you have older children who you have yet to have baptized?

If you answered yes to any of these questions please phone Theresa at 780-231-4196 or email at theresa.st.vital.parish@gmail.com to learn more about the RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) program.

Baptismal Preparation

Are you currently expecting a baby? Have you recently had a baby? If you're interested in baptism for your child please contact Jeanette at 780-929-8541 to register for baptismal preparation. The next baptismal preparation dates will be:

AUGUST 26th 2014 SEPTEMBER 9th 2014 NOVEMBER 4th 2014

Baptism Preparation is held at 7:30 PM in the Parish basement. If you would like more information you can contact Theresa at 780-231-4196 or at theresa.st.vital.parish@gmail.com

Please Remember Your Parish Some of our parishioners leave us in the summer and go to their cottages at the lake, or travel to visit friends & relatives. Please remember we are still here, the church remains open all summer & we rely on your continued support even if you are not here. You may want to consider writing post-dated cheques for the months you are away. Did you know there is a policy in this diocese whereby if you visit another Church & use your regular Sunday envelope, it will be forwarded to St. Vital's?